
STAND UP FOR 
CHARTER SCHOOLS!

As a charter public school parent, you 
know the importance of school choice 
but that message doesn’t always reach your 
legislators on Beacon Hill. 

On April 11th, join with hundreds of charter 
school parents to tell your story. Hearing 
from parents and students about the positive 
impact charter public schools have on our lives 
and communities is crucial in our efforts to 
protect our schools and promote legislation 
to LIFT THE CAP on charter schools.

Your child is one of the lucky ones attending a charter school. 
Right now, 45,000 children--many of them your family, friends and 
neighbors--  are waiting for the opportunity to be a part of the charter 
community, and they need your help to succeed!  Legislators need to 
hear your stories!

Bring your voices to Beacon Hill and help support your school and 
support legislation to “Lift the Cap on Quality!”  

To register for this event talk to your school leader 
or go to www.masscharterschools.org/events.

MORE CHARTERS, MORE CHOICE, MORE OPPORTUNITY

For more information, go to www.masscharterschools.org.

Make Your Voices Heard!

State House Day

April  11 ,  2013, 9 am–2 pm


